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Dun-Rollin MHP
41-01004

DUN-ROLLIN MOBILE VILLAGE
445 E. JENNIE AVE.
HERMISTON, OR 97838

EFFECTIVE DATE:
APRIL 30,1996

REGULATION CONCERNING CROSS CONNECTION\BACKFLOW

As of December 31, 1995 the State of Oregon, Department of
Human Resources Health Division has adopted a Cross
Connection\Backflow Control Program.

What this means is you as tenants in Dun-Rollin Mobile
Village are to be responsible in maintaining situations for
controlling and eliminating a Cross Connection\BackT|low

hazard to the water supply provided by Dun-Rollin Mobile
Village.

A Cross Connection\Backflow occurs when a point in a plumbing
system where the potable water supply is connected directly
or can be connected directly to a non-potable source.
Wherever an unprotected Cross Connection exists, backflow may
occur due to either "backsiphonage" or "backpressure'.

To prevent a Cross, Connection\Backflow fTrom occurring,
tenants with such things (eXample list to follow) that may
cause a Cross Connection\Backflow hazard are required to have
installed a Cross Connection\Backflow prevention

assembly (types, distributors, sSeseSms-: nay be obtained

from the office). Which ever prevention assembly you chose,
first will have to be approved by Dun-Rollin before
installing. This may be done by yourself or a certified

plumber ( certified plumber is recommend).

Cross Connection-Backflow hazards that will require a
prevention assembly are:

1. underground sprinkler systems

25 hot tubs

3. swamp cooler type air conditioners

Tenants that have a Cross Connection\Backflow hazard will
assume installation costs, prevention assembly costs, and any
other costs associated with the installing of this device.

Upon inspection of premises by Dun-Rollin to be believed to
have a Cross Connection\Backflow hazard is found and proved
to be true, but no prevention assembly as been installed.
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Dun-Rollin will turn water off to that premises until which
time a prevention assembly is installed.

The installed prevention assembly is to be inspected on a
vearly basis by a certified plumber. A copy of this

inspection to be provided to Jo Lynne Hackler at the ofiice.
These will be due January 1st of each year. Cost of this

_inspection is the tenants responsibility.

For any questions or determining if you have a Cross
Connection\Backflow hazard, contact the office.



